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Share With Students!  
 

 

Dear Professor, 
 
Southern Teachers helps schools find teachers and candidates find good science jobs at 
K-12 schools.  
  
We have a surprising number of mid-year jobs listed by schools around the South, so if 
you have students graduating in December that might want to consider teaching jobs, 
please encourage them to visit our website: SouthernTeachers.com. Our services are 
always free for candidates.  
  
Simultaneously, while we are attending to these mid-year jobs, the bulk of our work is 
recruiting for the 2020-21 school year. 
  
We are especially excited about the potential for our 3 job fairs to help candidates for 
opportunities:  
 

 Atlanta | Super Bowl Saturday, Feb. 1 
 Dallas | Saturday, Feb. 22 
 Charlottesville | Saturday, March 28 

 
School administrators will be interviewing to fill hundreds of teaching jobs at 
private/independent schools. To participate, candidates must apply to Southern Teachers 
and be interviewed by one of our placement counselors.  
  
Because this process takes time, we encourage students to apply now. And at 
Thanksgiving they can tell their parents that their job search is well underway!  
  
As always, I’d be happy to field your questions about the services provided by Southern 
Teachers. We’ve been at this work since 1902, so we might just have some answers. 
  
Thanks for your consideration.   
 
Ali Buchanan | Recruitment Coordinator  
434-295-9122 | SouthernTeachers.com  
 

   

 

  

 


